
Dear sir/madam, 
 
We all know that the last entity to pay a claim is always the insurance company called to pay the 
claim. Therefore, as a consumer it is imperative that point to point transport such as Uber and Taxis 
are covered by legislation that protects the consumer in the event that a claim needs to be paid. 
 
Regards, 
 
George Tsipas 
Senior Business Operations Specialist 
 


